
Scottish Fire and Rescue Service ward update noted.  
 
5 There was heard a report by Station Commander, Martine Barr, Scottish Fire 
and Rescue Service, advising the Partnership  
 
(1) of the incidents that had taken place in the Newlands Ward over the last 
 quarter which included 17 fires, 29 special services, 42 false alarms and 1 
 fatality;  
 
(2) that there had been 14 unwanted fire alarm signals, which 7 from Pollok 
 House, 6 from Newlands Road Children’s home and one other; and 
 
(3) that the Resilience Learning Partnership would be providing trauma training to 
 the community upon request and the contact email for this would be circulated 
 after the meeting. 
 
 


